No. 20018: COVID-19 Identification and Preventive Measures

22" September, 2020

Dear Parents,

To strengthen the preventive measures against COVID-19, you should pay attention to the
following:

1.

N

If your child has a fever, respiratory symptoms or sudden loss of taste or smell, etc.,
he/she should seek medical advice immediately and should not come to school until
the symptoms have gone. If the school finds any student has the above symptoms, we
will contact the parents to come to school immediately to pick up their child.

If your child is confirmed with COVID-19, you should inform the school immediately.

If your child is defined as being in “close contact” with a confirmed case, he/she should
undergo quarantine as ordered by the Centre for Health Protection, must inform the
school immediately and should not come to school.

Parents should not allow children to go to crowded places. If students have been away
from Hong Kong to overseas countries/regions, they should inform the school of the
time and places of their trips, and strictly follow the quarantine instructions of the
Department of Health.

For any further enquiries, please contact our School Executive Officer Mr. Lau Kin Wai at
25775188. Thank you for your cooperation.

Li Sing Tai Hang School
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Ms. Shirly Yip, the Principal




